
 

 

Request for Qualifications 
 

The City of Talladega is accepting pre-qualifications for the 

upcoming Supervisory Control and Data Acquisition (SCADA) 

system bid. The pre-qualification packages may be downloaded 

from the online plan room at www.insiteengineering.org. Contact 

James Cassidy, PE, at 205-733-9696 with any questions. Pre-

qualification packages include requests for office and installation 

locations, experience, etc., and are due back to the City of 

Talladega at 255 South Street West, Talladega, AL. 35160 by 

9:30 a.m., Wednesday, April 21, 2021, to be reviewed, scored, 

and considered for approval.  

http://www.insiteengineering.org/

